
Letter of Understanding 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We wanted to extend our heartfelt understanding regarding 

the recent health challenges your child, [Child's Name], has been facing. 

We recognize that this can be a difficult time for both you and your child. Please be assured that 

we are here to support you in any way we can during this period. We understand that [Child's 

Name] may need accommodations in school, including but not limited to extended deadlines for 

assignments, modified schedules, or additional support from our staff. 

If you require any specific assistance, please feel free to reach out to us. Our primary goal is to 

ensure that [Child's Name] continues to have a positive learning experience while managing their 

health needs. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We are committed to working together for 

the well-being of [Child's Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


